
 
 
 

TOWN OF GILMANTON 
NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
 

GILMANTON TOWN AND SCHOOL ELECTIONS POSTPONED 
UNTIL TUESDAY MARCH 28 

 
 
Due to impending bad weather, and with a winter warning issued by the 
National Weather Service for Tuesday, March 14, the Gilmanton Town and 
School District Moderator has decided to postpone the annual Town and 
School elections.   
 
This decision was made in the interests of public safety after consulting 
with Town and School officials as otherwise required by State Law.  
  
The new date for voting will be Tuesday, March 28, 2023.  Polls will be 
open from 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM at the Gilmanton Academy Building on 503 
Province Road, Gilmanton NH 03237. 
 
Absentee ballot requests must be received by 5:00 PM Monday, March 27, 
2023 and completed Absentee ballots must be received by 5:00 PM 
Tuesday March 28, 2023. 


